Gomez, Ernest P.

From: Biazar, Shahab

Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2019 12:22 PM
To: Williams, Brennon

Cc: Gomez, Ernest P.; Elliott, Stanice
Subject: Los Altos Pool, 10100 Lomas Blvd.
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

We will issue a 30 day temporary CO when the request is made in order to open the pool after visiting the site
to assure safety of the public. We will issue a final CO once the Certifications from the Engineer/Architect is
submitted and approved.

Thanks

ONE ,
ALBUQUE **"
RQUE

SHAHAB BIAZAR, P.E.

city engineer

development review services
0 505.924.3999

e sbiazar@cabg.gov
cabq.gov/planning




